

## University of Tennessee, Knoxville Trace: Tennessee Research and Creative Exchange

SACSCOC Documentation

Office of the Provost

8-3-2017

## New Off-Site Location, Professional MBA Program (SACSCOC Final Response)

SACSCOC

Follow this and additional works at: http://trace.tennessee.edu/utk sacscoc

## Recommended Citation

SACSCOC, "New Off-Site Location, Professional MBA Program (SACSCOC Final Response)" (2017). SACSCOC Documentation.  $http://trace.tennessee.edu/utk\_sacscoc/82$ 

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the Office of the Provost at Trace: Tennessee Research and Creative Exchange. It has been accepted for inclusion in SACSCOC Documentation by an authorized administrator of Trace: Tennessee Research and Creative Exchange. For more information, please contact trace@utk.edu.



August 3, 2017

Dr. Mary Lewnes Albrecht Associate Vice Provost University of Tennessee, Knoxville 527 Andy Holt Tower Knoxville, TN 37996-0152

Dear Dr. Albrecht:

Thank you for your letter of June 29, 2017, requesting withdrawal of plans to offer the Professional M.B.A. program at a new off-site location.

At the time of the submission of the prospectus dated June 22, 2016, for approval of the site, off-campus site locations were being considered in the Brentwood/Cool Springs/Franklin, TN, areas. The University was requested in our letter dated December 12, 2016, to provide additional information concerning the offering of the approved program at a new site.

The University has placed plans on hold for the foreseeable future concerning offering the program at a new off-campus site and wishes to withdraw the prospectus for approval of a new off-campus site.

We accept notification of withdrawal of the prospectus for a new off-campus site where the Professional M.B.A. program was to be offered.

Best regards,

Kevin W. Sightler, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

KWS/ABC:efk

cc:

Dr. Beverly J. Davenport, Chancellor

Dr. Denise Y. Young